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Committee:    Gilly Edwards (Membership Secretary);  Ros Hursell  (Match Secretary);  
Neil Cooper (Safeguarding) Abbie Edwards (Coaching)  Jo Bovill (Juniors) 
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 GOODWORTH CLATFORD 

          TENNIS CLUB 

                                                                               Friday 16th February 2024 
 
Dear Member(s) 
 
This year’s AGM will be held on Thursday March 14th at 7.30pm at Goodworth Clatford Village Club. 
Enclosed with this letter is the agenda for the meeting. If you require a copy of the minutes of the 2023 
AGM, you can contact our secretary, Geoff Eagles, at the address or email shown at the top of this 
page. 
 
Your committee have met regularly throughout the year and I am grateful to them for their 
contributions. We have welcomed 2 new members, Neil Cooper and Doug Taylor but Rowena Thorne 
has stepped down. I thank her for her contributions during her time on the committee. 
 
The Club continues to provide opportunities for both social and competitive tennis and I would like to 
thank Ros Hursell for organising the matches in both the Basingstoke and Sarum leagues. Dique Li 
continues to organise the Saturday social tennis and this is much valued by members. 
 
We have continued with our annual Quiz Night which is always well supported and also contribute to 
the Village Fete with a cake and tea stand. Both events provide significant income for the Club. 
 
The Club remains in a healthy financial position and this allows us to undertake necessary maintenance 
to the courts and surrounds when required. 
 
I hope to have the opportunity of welcoming you at the AGM. I hope also that you will continue your 
membership of the Club and thus enjoy our outstanding location and facilities. 
 
 
 

Mike Marval 

Chairman 
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